
Choir Parent Meeting 

August 31, 2023 

Welcome 

Director Introductions 

Mr. Rosser jmrosser@baschools.org 

Mrs. Martin april.martin@baschools.org 

Mr. Taylor dctaylor@baschools.org 

Board Introductions 

President- Heather Bowman president@brokenarrowchoir.com 

Vice President- Laura Kent vp@brokenarrowchoir.com 

Treasurer- Jana Lehman treasurer@brokenarrowchoir.com 

Secretary- Macy Goodnight secretary@brokenarrowchoir.com 

Fundraising- Suzanne Ray fundraising@brokenarrowchoir.com 

Past President- Robby Bowman pastpres@brokenarrowchoir.com 

Where to Find Information 

● Email ● Calendar - www.brokenarrowchoir.com 

● Charms ● Your Remind-send to 81010 type in @24scparent 

● Your student’s remind ● Newsletters 

● Flyers ● facebook 

● YOUR STUDENT   

President Report 
● Use of Logo- not without permission 

● 501c3 - need corporate sponsors- logos for corporate sponsors on show shirts 

● Accounts must be paid to travel 

● Pay close attention to deadlines 

● Concert Etiquette - Choral vs Show choir 

○ Choral Concerts - please silence all cell phones, only enter and exit the auditorium between 

groups, please do not talk during the performance, if you have a young child that is struggling 

please be respectful of everyone and take your child out into the lobby area 

○ Show Choir Concerts - Please silence all cell phones, only enter and exit the auditorium 

between groups, please do not talk during the performance, during solo’s - use spirit fingers, 

during dance breaks please cheer loudly - it hypes the kids up! 

○ Reserved seats- Accompany memberships- seats with covers are reserved, if your name is 

not on the seat and you did not pay for the seat, please do not sit there. 

● Accompany Memberships- reserved seats 



Vice President Report 

● Donation opportunities 

○ Mr. BA small items for swag bags - 20 boys 20 girls 

 ○ Candy for trunk or treat 

● Family Life Committee 

○ Meeting September 11, 6pm 

● Donation Committee 

● Merchandising Committee 

● All State Round one Committee 

● Uniform Committee 

● EXPO 

● Usher Committee 

○ REQUIRED TRAINING: OCTOBER 3, 6:00PM, BAPAC 

● Volunteer sign up: QR Code: 

Bingo Night*, Choreo week*, Trunk or Treat 

*Volunteers needed still see sign up genius that was emailed, posted on FB, and referenced 

below. 

Treasurer Report 
● Checks made payable to BAABC 

● Cash- pay in VPA office and get a receipt during school hours 

● Online payments via Charms can only be made online not via the app 

● Mailing Address for payments 

○ PO Box 140843 Broken Arrow, OK 74014 

Secretary Report 
● Monthly Newsletters and Reminders 

● Social Media Updates 

● Accompany Seat Membership emails- PLEASE RESPOND QUICKLY 

● Volunteer Hours on Charms 

● Volunteer contracts - need to be notarized 

Expo Report 
Fair Expovolunteers@brokenarrowchoir.com 



Fundraising Report 
● Bingo - early bird registration ending soon 

● Poinsettias 

 ○ Pass out sale form Thursday, August 31st 

 ○ Money order drop off Monday, September 25th (5-7) 

○ Poinsettia drop off Sometime between November 27th-Dec. 1st 

● Butter Braids 

 ○ Pass out sale form Monday, October 2nd 

 ○ Money order drop off Thursday, October 24th (5-7) 

 ○ Butter Braids drop off Wednesday, November 8th 

● Family Fun Nights 

● Restaurant Night 

● Adopt a Line 

Photo Site Merchandising Show Choir - President 
● Photo Sharing site- please upload photos here throughout the year ●

 photos.brokenarrowchoir.com 

● Social Media 

 ○ Be Smart you represent BA Choir 

○ DO NOT POST ANY VIDEOS UNTIL AFTER COMPETITION SEASON- WE WILL TELL YOU 

WHEN IT'S OK 

 ○ BAHS & BAFA Choirs Parent Group 2023-2024 

 ■ Only adults/current choir members only- no students or former students 

 ■ Must answer all questions 

 ■ Not for griping 

 ■ Great tool for parents 

 ■ Very picky on what we allow on the page 

 ■ Okay to email directors with questions 

Important Show Choir Information 

Travel 

● Dates for travel are on the calendar, you will get more information regarding travel the week of. This 

will come out via Remind and through charms- if you have questions ASK YOUR STUDENTS FIRST! 

● Show Shirts 

● Travel expenses- 

 ○ Bus Driver Tip $4 for Joplin, $6 for Keller, Chicago 

 ○ Money for Meals at the comp 

http://photos.brokenarrowchoir.com/


Message from Directors 
● Letterman Jackets 

○ We received sizing jackets today and they are available in the BAHS choir 

room this week only. 

 ○ Jackets will be available to BAFA students next Monday only. 

 ○ $255 

 ○ Custom and nonrefundable 

 ○ Delivered mid December 

Referenced links 
- Bingo Night tickets: https://www.vancoevents.com/us/events/landing/33234 

- Bingo night volunteer opportunities: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0D45A5A62EA0FA7-20231 

- Choreo week volunteer opportunities: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0D45A5A62EA0FA7-20232 

- Committee volunteer signup: https://forms.gle/x26get94yex5YpLN6 

https://www.vancoevents.com/us/events/landing/33234
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0D45A5A62EA0FA7-20231
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0D45A5A62EA0FA7-20232
https://forms.gle/x26get94yex5YpLN6
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